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RE: Compliance Schedule for Violations at River Village MHP public water system
Dear Walt:

This letter is a follow-up to our conversation regarding establishing a timeframe for
correction of the violation specified below at the River Village Mobile Home Park,
PWS ID #4105854. As we discussed, when a public water system has unresolved
violations for more than 5 months, these violations must then be resolved within 90 days
or be on an approved timeline for correction; otherwise the water system will be referred
for formal enforcement.

The River Village Mobile Home Park water system has the following violation that must
be resolved within 90 days or be on an approved timeline for correction:

Violation: Exceeding the Maximum Contaminant Level (MCL) for arsenic.

As we discussed, your plan is to drill a new test well and collect water quality samples
from it. If the water samples from the test well meet quality standards, a new drinking
water supply well will be completed. Otherwise, a treatment system will need to be added
to the existing well. Please provide proposed completion dates for the following actions
by July 9, 2014:

1. Drill a test well.

2. Collect water quality samples from the test well.

3. Drill a water supply well (provided the water quality results from the test well
are acceptable).

4. Connect the new water supply well to the potable water system.
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Failure to provide proposed dates for the above compliance schedule may result in formal
enforcement action which could include the assessment of civil penalties. If you have any
questions or concerns, please call me at (541) 966-0900. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

William Goss
Regional Engineer

cc: Brad Daniels, OHA Drinking Water Services



